


 

 
 

 

A Report on “Legal Awareness Programme” on 09/10/2018 at 
Nidamarru Village 

 
Description: 

KLEF College of Law has conducted the Legal Awareness Programme in Nidamarru 

Village, Mangalagiri Mandal, and Guntur District with the co-operation of The Village 

Secretary. Twenty One Students of 4th & 3rd year of BBA LL.B and Two Faculty Members of 

the College of Law have visited the village to create legal awareness among the villagers 

under the guidance of the staff members of Nidamarru Panchayat Office. The students had 

split- up into 5 Teams along with the Faculty Members to cover. During their visit, they 

have educated the people about the legal provisions pertaining to the problems 

concerned. However, it is noted that issues relating to commercial contracts, land 

transfer, domestic violence related issues etc., have been identified and necessary 

suggestions have been offered by the students and the faculty. It is happy to note that one 

of our foreign students has also actively participated and got encouraged to conduct such 

programs in their country. The students have provided legal awareness to the villagers by 

explaining them the gist of the following Acts in the local language: 

1. The Protection of Women from Domestic Violence Act, 2005. 

2. The Medical Termination of Pregnancy Act, 1971. 

3. The Immoral Traffic (Prevention) Act, 1956. 
 

The effort of the College of Law has been well appreciated by the concerned village 
authorities. 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Details of the Event  
Name of the Event   : Legal Awareness 
Date of the Event  : 09/10/2018 
Venue                :  Nidamarru Villages 
Number of Students               :            111 
No. of Beneficiaries  :  175 

 

Event photos: 

  

  

 

Legal Awareness campaign on 09.10.18 at Nidamarru Villages 

 

 

 

 



 

Participated Volunteers List:  
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